
PUBLIC NOTICE 
2024 Annual Financial Report 

Available For Public Inspection 
City of Waterville 

 
Notice is hereby given that the 2024 Annual Financial Report for the City of Waterville has been 
filed with the Ohio Auditor of State’s Office and is available for inspection by the public at City 
Hall, 25 North Second Street, Waterville, Ohio, Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. as 
required under Section 117.38 of the Ohio Revised Code. 

Tiffany L Bachman, Director of Finance and Administration 


